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Over the month of December, I assisted Theresa in transferring her files to a new filing cabinet and creating a new system for those files. I was able to get into contact with several of the Community Foundations in BC, and gained helpful information regarding YIP groups. With this information I will be able to start developing a model for our YIP group. I also stickered rack cards, updated Gift Works, the CDCF website, and Facebook page, and issued charitable receipts. The largest project I took on over the Christmas break was painting the meeting room.

